COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION
C/o. THE CEYLON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, P.O.Box 274, No. 50, NAVAM MAWATHA, COLOMBO 02.
Telephone: 5588849; Facsimile: 2449352;  E-mail ; hemaratne@chamber.lk, 

CIRCULAR NO.  09 OF 2020						          March 17, 2020  

  
URGENT ATTENTION OF THE CEO

POSTPONEMENT OF SALE NO. 11 – SCHEDULED TO TAKE PLACE ON 17/18 MARCH 2020

The Colombo Tea Traders’ Association has decided to postpone sale no. 11, scheduled to take place on 17/18 March 2020.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]
A fresh date will be notified to the trade during the course of today.


BY ORDER OF THE CHAIRMAN
COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION
